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MACNY is excited to be celebrating its 105th Annual Dinner on May 
24th, 2018 at the SRC Arena and Events Center located on the campus 
of Onondaga Community College. This will be our first time having the 
annual dinner at this venue.

In addition to the new venue, the program format will be enhanced by a 
panel discussion made up of recognized leaders in Central and Upstate 
New York’s manufacturing community, rather than a keynote speaker. 
The panel will be facilitated by MACNY’s Chief Leadership Officer, David 
Freund. 

The highly-anticipated award ceremony will remain unchanged. Tradition will continue with the induction of two 
members into MACNY’s Manufacturers Wall of Fame, the awarding of MACNY’s Annual Innovator of the Year 
Award, and the honoring of member companies celebrating milestone anniversaries. 

The evening will begin with a cocktail and networking reception at 5 PM, followed by the program and panel at 6 
PM, concluding with dinner and awards at 7 PM. As MACNY’s largest event of the year, we are expecting about 
650+ attendees.

Sponsorships, tables of ten, and single tickets are available for purchase. To RSVP or to learn more, please 
contact Cindy Nave, Chief Operating Officer, at cnave@macny.org or 315-474-4201 ext. 11.

New Location Announced for MACNY’s 105th Annual Dinner


